
Ector County Independent School District
Odessa, Texas

Memorandum

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Wendell Sollis, Superintendent

SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF PERMIAN BOOSTERS PROJECT [BG-I,K]

DATE: April 18, 2006

The Permian High School football boosters have raised money to build an indoor
workout facility for the athletic programs at Permian High School.

************************

It is recommended that the Board approve the PHS football boosters’ request as
presented.

*************************

Respectfully submitted,

Wendell Sollis Gary Gaines
Superintendent of Schools Executive Director

of Athletics


